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KESHAV MAHAVIDYALAYA 

Minutes of the Staff Council Meeting (22-05-14) 

A meeting of the Staff Council was held on May 22, 2014 at 1.00 pm in the staffroom. The 

minutes are as follows. 

1. The minutes of the last meeting were confirmed. 

2. The house thanked the outgoing secretary for her services and welcomed the new 

secretary. 

3. The Principal briefed the house regarding the admission guidelines received from 

University of Delhi for admission of students in the session 2014-15. 

4. In any other matter the Principal briefed the house regarding mandatory 

accreditation of the college by NAAC as per UGC guidelines and that the required 

committees would be constituted as per the requirement of NAAC mandate. 

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair. 

Dr. Richa Sharma 

SECRETARY, STAFF COUNCIL 
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